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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are already aware, on Wednesday 26th March we will be hosting our annual 
‘Birley Aspire Day’. This is where we hope to inspire our children to think about their 
futures and what they would like to do ‘when they grow up’.  
 

 We have many volunteers from within the community who want to come and speak to the 
children.  They are in for a truly amazing day!   

 

If you would like to volunteer to come and talk to children throughout the academy about 
your job it isn’t too late.  Please contact the school office with your details by the end of the 
day on Monday and I will get back to you. 

 

As part of this day, I would also like the children to dress up as a job / career that they 
would like to do in the future. We look forward to seeing their ideas and talking to them 
about what they would like to do when they are older. 

 

As ever, thank you for your continued support 

 

Dawn McAughey 

Headteacher  

 

 


